
Term 4  October 16 2019 
 

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE! 

We have a very busy start to the term 

with a number of excursions and 

events planned. Please ensure all 

swimming notes are returned this 

week as it will aid the organization for 

lessons. This Friday, all the students 

are participating in excursion to the  

Baroona Wetlands which links in 

beautifully with our environmental 

unit  of learning. Students are asked 

to wear long pants , covered shoes 

and hats. Sunscreen is essential. 

They are asked to take all 

snacks ,drinks and lunches. NO 

lunch orders from the shop! 

A reminder– next Tuesday students 

from the Senior Class will be visiting 

the Space Communications Complex 

at Tidbinbilla. 

On behalf of all the staff we wish to 

congratulate our students on their 

behavior at their Small Schools’ 

Sport Day. They were AWESOME! 

Our students participated in all 

events , made the Jerangle students 

feel included and did not have to be 

spoken to all day. So proud! 

As a school community we wish to 

sincerely thank the MRCA for 

providing our students with a 

fantastic tennis program during 

Term3. 

 

 

MICHELAGO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Kindergarten Orientation  

Term 4 
 

Thursday 7  November 

Thursday 14 November 

Thursday 21 November 

Thursday 28 November 

 

 

A roster will be sent out shortly 

asking parents to assist on the 

Cake Stall. All hands on deck! 

 

 

 

 

 



MICHELAGO POP UP PLAYGROUP 

The next  sessions are being held on: 

 Wednesday 30 October 

 Wednesday 13 November 

 Wednesday 27 November 

 Wednesday 11 December  

 

DIAMOND BLUE STABLES 

Equine Assisted Learning and Leadership (Psychology service) 

Year 6 students will begin their first session on Wednesday 23 October.  

Students require hat and a drink bottle. They need to be at school by 8:45 at the latest.  

SWIMMING LESSONS 

We have been fortunate to receive a grant to assist with swimming lessons and a donation 

from the P & C which has reduced the cost per child for swimming lessons this year. 

 

HAIR WORKSHOP 

The next session will be held on :  

Tuesday 29 October  3:00 - 4:00pm  

Email: H-hairdesign@yahoo.com  

Ph:  0439 552 531  

Michelago Spring Fair : Sunday 10 November 
We have the opportunity to host another stall alongside our Cake Stall.  

This will be a White Elephant Stall. 

 All items donated are required to be in good condition. 

Items could include ; 

 books for old and young 

 Toys 

 Musical instruments 

 Anything that isn’t electrical! 

The next P & C meeting will be held on  

Wednesday 23 October @ 5:30pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Jerangle Public School 

for joining us for  our end of term 

sports day. 


